
    
 
 
April 25, 2001 
  
 
Mr. Len Merson,  
C.E.O. 
Chaos Over, Inc. 
  
Dear Mr. Merson:  
 
On behalf of The Entrepreneurship Institute and the Advisory Board of the Los Angeles Chapter, 
we would like to thank you for participating in our Presidents FORUM as one of our key 
speakers. You should be pleased to learn that your presentation was the highest rated. It 
received an “excellent” score of 83%. This score is even more remarkable, since the audience 
was composed of sophisticated presidents of mid-market companies. They tend to be the 
harshest critics of presenters, expecting new ideas and practical advice, in addition to an 
engaging delivery. You, obviously, provided all these items.  
 
The Institute would be delighted to have you return as a key presenter in the future. If you’d like 
that, please don’t hesitate to call me. Thanks again for a fine presentation and your willingness 
to spend time helping company presidents achieve success. 
 
Sincerely; 
 
Jan Wm. Zupnick, President 
THE ENTREPRENEURSHIP INSTITUTE 


